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Enhancing Our Students Employability 

At DMUK, we are dedicated to supporting and developing our students by providing the tools and 
opportunities they need to enhance their employability. These services include internships, 
dedicated 1:1 careers support, access to a range of workshops, as well as opportunities to interact 
with employers and outside organisations through guest talks, site visits and networking events. 

Throughout our students journey, there will be multiple and continuous touch-points for our 
students to plug into the world of work, engage with employers and outside organisations in 
meaningful ways, gain work experience, and develop an understanding of self in relation to a future 
career path. 

Engaging with the DMUK Network 

The DMUK Network will be a growing and active community of employers and organisations who are 
all committed to tackling complex problems. 

At DMUK, we want to give our students the opportunity to develop their understanding of the world 
of work within the context of different industries and sectors. That’s why, during their time at 
DMUK, our students will have direct access and multiple opportunities to engage with this broad and 
diverse network. Organisations in the network will play a meaningful role in supporting students in 
their growth and development throughout their time at LIS and beyond. 

Internships 

Our students will have chance to build a professional network, experience working in different 
sectors and graduate ready to enter the world of work.  

All students in good disciplinary standing will be eligible to apply for an internship arranged by 
DMUK through its network of employer organisations. These internships will take place following the 
end of the formal Academic Year and will typically be for a period of four to five weeks (or part-time 
equivalent) per year.  

Internships are not compulsory and do not bear any credit. However, students are encouraged to 
complete one internship each year to gain work experience across different sectors so they can 
discover the career path they may wish to pursue upon graduating from DMUK. 

Preparing our students for the future of work. 

At DMUK, we’ve spent a lot of time thinking about student employability and how to prepare 
students in the best possible way for the world of work and their future success. Our approach to 
employability and the services we offer to students is guided by 3 core principles: That it should 
be accessible to all students, that it should be holistic and fully embedded in the overall student 
experience, and that it should be student-driven as much as possible. 


